
A Letter to International Students in JSEI 

 

Date：March 27, 2022 

From: School of International Education 

To: All International Students in JSEI 

 

Dear international students， 

In view of the current situation of Coronavirus Pneumonia, China is 

now actively taking effective measures to fight against the epidemic and 

carry out comprehensive prevention and control. Our college is deeply 

concerned about health and safety of each international student. Instant 

arrangements are made for the epidemic prevention and control in a 

scientific, orderly and strict manner. 

At present, the epidemic prevention and control is in the critical 

period, which needs the active cooperation of every international student 

to overcome the difficulty together, and shouldering the common 

responsibility of fighting against the epidemic and building a community 

with a shared future. Here, we would like to make the following 

suggestions. 

Do well in safety protection and wear a mask when you go 

out. Learn correct and effective prevention and control knowledge and 

enhance hygiene and health awareness. No visiting, no gathering and no 

going out whenever possible. Minimize unnecessary outdoor activities 

and avoid crowded public areas. Eschew visits, group meals and mass 

gatherings. 

Comply with the college arrangements, all international students 

outside school should not return to the college in advance. The exact time 



to return to college is to be announced to you in advance when it is 

determined. The campus of the college is under closed management, and 

international students on campus are not allowed to leave. To guarantee 

students’ health and safety, all outsiders are forbidden to enter the 

international students’ dormitory building. 

Please keep in touch with us. If you are in trouble, please 

contact us as soon as possible, and we will try our best to help 

you. During the epidemic prevention and control period, the college will 

collect information regarding students' physical condition. Please 

cooperate and report the information requested in a timely manner. If 

students around you have above symptoms, please help to report and take 

certain isolation methods. 

In order to ensure the teaching progress and quality during the 

period of epidemic prevention and control, the college is already 

using online teaching. You can take part in online learning, and practice 

tasks through the online teaching platform, and lay a solid foundation for 

later learning. 

Dear all international students, the more critical period we are in, the 

more we need each student's understanding and cooperation! Please 

believe that our College always care about the health and safety of all 

students. We firmly believe that as long as we work together and take 

proper precautions, we will be able to win the battle against the 

epidemic！ 

Finally, we sincerely wish each international student more progress 

in study, good health and safety!                                                                         

 


